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Scott Fisher Interviewed by Aon’s Law 
Firm Management Advisory on Law 
Firm Succession Planning
Scott Fisher was recently interviewed by Aon’s Law Firm 
Management Advisory for the article, “Looking 
Ahead:How Can an Effective Succession Plan Help Law 
Firms Prepare for an Uncertain Future?”  In the article, 
Scott discusses his experience with law firm leadership 
transition, how the firm develops its future leaders, and 
his advice for effective succession planning in a rapidly 
changing commercial environment.

Click here to read the interview.
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